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November 12, 2018 
 
 
 
Common Council 
Public Works Committee 
West Allis, WI 
 
 
RE:    Snow and Ice Fees 
 
 
Dear Committee Members, 
 
For the 2018-2019 season, the Department of Building Inspection and Neighborhood Services (BINS) will 
be increasing the charges for snow and ice removal as authorized in RMC 11.12(2)(c).   
 
BINS will now charge the following: 
 
Residential (One- or Two-Family Dwellings Only): 

 $100.00 base charge per visit 

 $1.00 per linear foot of public sidewalk that is shoveled or where ice is removed 

 $25.00 per Fire Hydrant that is shoveled 
 
Commercial and Multi-Family Dwellings: 

 $300.00 base charge per visit 

 $1.00 per linear foot of public sidewalk that is shoveled or where ice is removed 

 $25.00 per Fire Hydrant that is shoveled 
 
These charges are for actual snow removal.  There may be additional citations or fines that may be 
charged to repeat offenders as found in RMC 11.12(4).  If you have any questions or comments, feel free 
to contact me at any time. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Ed Lisinski, P.E. 
Director, Department of Building Inspections and Neighborhood Services   
7525 W. Greenfield Avenue 
West Allis, WI  53214 
elisinski@westalliswi.gov 
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